
 

Year 3 Trip 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged a trip to The Big Cat Sanctuary 
in Smarden for the Year 3 children.  

 

The trip will take place during school hours over 4 days 

 

 Thursday 20th June—Zebra Class 

Friday 21st June—Toucan Class 

Wednesday 26th June—Iguana Class 

Thursday 27th June—Seahorse Class 

 

All children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable shoes for walking. 
School uniform must be worn. Please be guided by the weather forecast as they may 

also need a waterproof coat or sun cream and a hat.  
 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £35.00 to cover the cost of the trip. 
Should we not receive enough contributions to cover the cost, we may have to cancel 

the trip.  
If you are receipt of certain benefits, we may be able to help with the cost. Please ask in the finance 

office if you think you may qualify for this.  
 

We will send a separate ParentMail form asking for your permission and giving       
payment details.  

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please let us know if you would like a 
school packed lunch when replying to this form. 


